Millinocket Recreation Commission

Meeting <u>9-23-24</u>

Amanda, Sue, Stephanie, Warren, Tom

Absent: Josh, Rick

Meeting called to order at 9:04am

Business:

Discuss summer programs: The pool season went extremely well, and our attendance was very good. The lunch program ran from the third week of June to the second week of August. The time we served Lunch was Monday-Friday from 10:30 to 2:00noon. We had consistent numbers every day.

Discuss Fall Programs: We started after school youth soccer for grades k-3 on September 4th at the Schenck High school practice field. We have a travel team for grades 4-6. They travel to different communities every Saturday. John Hafford is the coach. This program will run for six weeks. Youth soccer, Little Giant Football and the youth field hockey have very good numbers.

Dugouts: We will be taking down the old dugouts on the baseball field and outing up new ones. Adam Cyr will be doing this work.

Tennis court/ Pickle ball: Peter has added permanent pickleball nets that public works installed. Also, a wind screen has been added to help keep the wind down, along with new benches.

Swing set: The new swing set has been ordered for the playground.

Committee Concerns: Tom wanted to know if we were going to be passing candy to the kids at the school and if we were all set for Halloween.

This was Jody Nelson's last meeting as she is retiring on October 15th, 2024.

She thanked the commission for their dedication to the Recreation Department.